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All, 

Molly and I just spoke with Matt and Debbie (copied on this email) regarding finding an avenue to provide a preliminary 
"official" DOJ response to Mexico to address Mexican concerns regarding Fast and Furious. 

DP 
Molly and I agreed to work with Jason and Bruce to develop a few sentences for this group's consideration. Molly will 
be consulting with Mary Rodriguez and we will go from there. 

Hopefully more soon. 

Adam 
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